
 Free Webinar! 

Date 

June 30, 2021 
1:30pm - 3:00pm 

Location 
ONLINE via Zoom  

Who Should 
Attend? 

Executives, Command 
Staff, Administrators, & 

Supervisors 

 Registration Required 

Registration Deadline 
June 30th by 12pm 

The Illinois Law Enforcement Training and Standards Board 
is working with the Executive Institute to present a special 
webinar specifically related to the training for Illinois 
officers as a result of the Safety, Accountability, Fairness, 
and Equity—Today (SAFE-T) Act and HB 3443 SA 5 (“Trailer 
Bill”) to help Chiefs, Sheriffs, Training Officers, and 
Administrators navigate the new legislation.  

In this 1.5 hour live 
webinar, Kelly 
Griffith, General 
Counsel at the 
ILESTB, will discuss 
the changes in law 
effective July 1 that 
impact the training 
curriculum for 
Illinois officers. A 
brief overview of the in-service mandates for law 
enforcement officers that will be effective as of January 
2022 will also be addressed. She will give an update on the 
work the ILETSB is doing to implement the changes 
outlined in the SAFE-T Act and “Trailer Bill.”  

 

Please join us for a live webinar with the ILETSB on 
Wednesday, June 30, 2021, from 1:30pm to 3:00pm (CST) 
via the Zoom platform.  

Register today! 

Illinois Law Enforcement Training and Standards Board Executive Institute 

SAFE-T Act and HB 3443 SA 5 (“Trailer Bill”): 
Changes Effective July 1 Impacting the ILETSB and Training for Illinois Officers 

Live Webinar Opportunity 

Promoting Professionalism in Policing 

Register Now!

Follow Us! 

https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07ei6ifvuo33571903&oseq=&c=&ch=
http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=6cdturbab&oeidk=a07ei6ifvuo33571903
http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=6cdturbab&oeidk=a07ei6ifvuo33571903
https://www.facebook.com/ILETSB.Executive.Institute
https://www.linkedin.com/executiveinstitute
https://twitter.com/iletsbei

